NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY

'he Hinckley-Big Rock School Board is seeking residents from Pierce or Big Rock
‘ownships within the District who are interested in filling a vacant seat on the Board
of Education. The appointed individual will serve a 2-year term.

To be eligible, candidates must meet the following requirements:

- Be a U.S. citizen

- At least 18 years of age

- Aregistered voter

- A resident of the State of Illinois and the Hinckley-Big Rock School District (from Big
Rock or Pierce Townships) for at least one year prior to the appointment.

If you are interested in serving on the Board of Education, please submit a letter of
interest by March 14, 2025. Letters can be mailed or delivered in person to:

Megan Sheffer

Secretary for the Board of Education
Hinckley-Big Rock CUSD #429

700 East Lincoln Highway

linckley, IL 60520

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Megan Sheffer at
815-286-7578 or via email at msheffer@hbr429.org.




